Dispensary Etiquette at the Queen Anne Naturopathic Center

We stock herbal, nutritional, and homeopathic items that we prescribe to provide you with specific high quality supplements that are not easily obtainable elsewhere or for your convenience. You do not pay any sales tax if these products are prescribed by us and obtained from us.

 We do not have the staffing to provide these items “on demand” so we would like to review some guidelines for a smooth acquisition process:

If you desire to pick up items during office hours, please call a minimum of 48 hours in advance so that we can prepare these items for you. Remember we are closed from 1-2:15 p.m. for lunch, and there may be other occasional times someone will not be available, so please call before you come in. Our phone number is (206) 281-4282. 

If you drop in to pick up an item without prior notice, we may or may not be able to accommodate you. It is not legal for our receptionist to dispense supplements, and the doctors may not be available to select the items you need. 

If you desire to have your items mailed to you, we will box and ship via the US mail. Please allow enough time for this. We keep our packaging and handling charges minimal.  

We try hard to keep all our dispensary items in stock, but demand is unpredictable. Sometimes an item is out of stock, and it may take us 1-2 weeks to obtain it. Occasionally items are back ordered by the manufacturer. 

We look forward to continuing to provide you these items to help you achieve and maintain excellent health.

Sincerely,

Dr. Bill Caradonna & Dr. Barbara Kreemer

